
In Drawing club…
We have enjoyed reading ‘The elves and the shoemaker’, learning new 
vocabulary such as: magical, create, helpful, design, exhausted and sewing. 
We have been using our imaginations to think about where the elves might 
go back to after leaving the shoe makers and who they might meet on the 
way. We have been using our tricky words display to help us when writing 
these words during drawing club, we have been challenging ourselves!
.

Key dates: 
Games morning - 

Monday 30th June
Transition to Year 1 

talk
3:30pm

The final games 
morning will be on  

Friday 4th July 

Please remember to 
send your child in with a 
sun hat and suncream 

already applied.
 

In maths …. 
This week we have been looking at sequencing events. We started by 
re-telling and ordering our drawing club story. We then moved on to 
look at our class routines and daily timetables. Finally, we looked at our 
own routines. Thinking about what might be the same from family to 
family and what might be different. We had some wonderful 
conversations around bedtime routines, and what we have to do.  We 
worked independently to sequence our bedtime routines!

Other areas of learning…
The story we have used this week has inspired many of the children to 
re-create their own stories, which they have been reading to the class, 
behaving like a real-life author! We have also put into practise the skills 
we have been learning in our creative time, such as cutting, scrunching 
and designing. We have used these skills to help us design our own 
dream pair of shoes. We spent the whole of Tuesday morning in our 
new Year 1 class, it was great fun and we got to explore our new 
classrooms! We have been exploring our outdoor area and working 
together to make new creations and spot changes in nature.

How to help at home…
Think about how your day could be sequenced at the weekend. Is it 
different to a weekday? Why? How?
Find out three fun things to do in Year 1 by asking your child. 
Explore an outdoor space near your home; write down what you saw, 
share this with us in school!
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Reminder: 

Please can you 
remember to cut 

your child’s grapes 
in half lengthwise if 
they are bringing 

them in as a snack 
or in their 

lunchboxes due to 
them being a 

choking hazard.
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